
MASONITE. 
Doors that do more. 

Sent via email to warn-notice@dwd.in.gov 

September 28, 2022 

Indiana Department of Workforce Development 
Workforce Transition Unit, SE308 
10 North Senate Avenue 
Indianapolis, IN 46204-2277 

Re: NOTIFICATION OF MASS LAYOFF 

Dear WARN Act Coordinator: 

We regret to inform you that Masonite Corporation is reducing its active workforce at its 
Walkerton, Indiana interior door facility located at 111 Muskin Drive, Walkerton, Indiana 
46574. Masonite anticipates that at least 33% (74 to 84) of the 220 jobs at the facility will be 
eliminated during a thirty-day period beginning September 28, 2022. We expect the 
employment loss at the Walkerton facility to be permanent. The reduction in force is the 
result of changing business needs in the region. 

Masonite will continue to employ all workers at the Walkerton facility through at least 
November 27, 2022. The affected employees are not represented by a union. Bumping 
rights do not exist. A list of the job title classifications to be affected, and the number of 
affected employees in each job title classification is attached. All affected employees have 
been notified. 

For further information, please contact Lisa Shields, Human Resources Vice President, at 
(813) 739-2806. 

3;:;;r;:]2 
Donald C. Tyler 
Senior Corporate Attorney 

cc: Town of Walkerton 

masonlte.com
1242 East 5th Avenue, Tampa, Florida 33605 

https://masonlte.com
mailto:warn-notice@dwd.in.gov


Job Title # Employees Affected 
Bifold 3 

Skin Flip 10 
Straightener 1 

Wrapper 1 

Repair 1 

Cart Loader 1 

Layup - Build/Press 28 

Saw - Feed/Catch 9 

Painter 3 

Forklift Cat-3 5 
Forklift Cat-4 4 

Quality Tech 1 

Writer 1 

Saw Operator Cat-4 1 

Saw Operator Cat-5 4 

Team Leads 1 
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